
Question on Notice 
 

No. 485 
 

Asked on 4 June 2015 
 

MR COSTIGAN asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister for Trade (MS TRAD) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier outline the government’s intention in relation to the 
construction of new dams and water storage facilities, particularly in areas north of 
the tropic of Capricorn? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Whitsunday for his question. 
 
This matter falls within the portfolio responsibilities of the Minister for Main Roads, 
Road Safety and Ports, and Minister for Energy and Water Supply. 
 


